
 Classroom News    

            

Class Name:  Arundel                    Term: Term 6 2023-2024               

What we have been learning this term:  Some photos of us!  

It has been a very busy and productive end to the 

academic year in Arundel class this term.  

 

All students have enjoyed returning to Smelly 

Wellies, meeting the new additions to the farm and 

spending time with the animals they already know. 

 

In cooking, Arundel class have whipped up lots of 

sweet and savoury treats; from Welsh cakes to 

cheese scones, all the baked goods have gone 

down a treat! 

 

One of the main topics in science has been 

reproduction this term, specifically in plants. 

Students had the opportunity to dissect flowers from 

the school garden, identifying and labelling the 

different parts of the flowers. 

 

In class, students have been playing lots of 

boardgames with each other, bringing out their 

competitive streaks! 

 

Arundel class have explored area and perimeter in 

Maths with more accuracy. Students have also 

looked at fractions; identifying and comparing 

equivalents. 

 

Students have been choosing from several different 

options tailored to their passions and interests. They 

have produced amazing boardgames, posters and 

PowerPoints. 

 

Arundel have begun to explore World of Work; they 

have looked at a range of occupations, identifying 

the differences between them. 

 

We are so proud of everything our students have 

achieved this year and have enjoyed watching 

them grow in confidence. 

  

We can’t wait to see all students back at school in 

September and hope you all have a restful 

summer. 

 

Arundel Team 

Sam, Emily, Michelle, Kelly, Katie 😊 

  
     
     

   
 

Dates & Points to remember:   
•  Back to school – Thursday 5th September 2024 

 

 


